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           Newsletter Term 4 Week 4

SAVE THE DATE 

 

End of Year Presentation 

 

This term we will be holding our end 

of year presentation on  
 

Wednesday 13th December at 

10.00am.  

 

We would love for all our parents 

and carers to join students, staff and 

invited guests on this special          

occasion. P & C will be cooking a 

BBQ to be held afterwards. 

    

 

GRANDPARENTS DAY 
We would like to thank all our grandparents, carers and visitors that attended the school on      

Friday 20th October, our students enjoyed showing their classrooms and the work they have 

been doing over the year. Our Book Fair was also a great success. Scholastic Australia offered a 

free book to the school with every book purchased at the fair, so a BIG thank you to those who     

supported us on the day and purchased books.  

PARENT SURVEY  
 

Enclosed in your newsletter today is a parent survey. We would appreciate if parents/carers 

would take the time to complete the survey and return to the school by Friday 17th November. 

Your completed survey can be dropped in at the office.  Your responses are anonymous but will 

assist us to gather information in the area of health and wellbeing. 

 
 SCHOOL PLAN 2018—2020 

 

We have also enclosed a copy of Goulburn South School Plan 2018-2020. This plan forms the   

basis for the school’s improvement and development efforts for the next 3 years. A                 

comprehensive process was undertaken across the school to review current practices and     

collect evidence, including student results, attendance, behaviour. This data was used to share 

ideas and identify the  priorities for our 2018—2020 School Plan.  



3/4B participates in fitness and sport activities each day. We join with 4C and K-6E to 

practice our Fundamental Movement Skills. This term we have refined many skills          

including the static balance, sprint run, skip and side gallop. We learn how to properly 

complete the skill and then get to play a game to practice it. Everyone in 3/4B realises 

the importance of fitness and having an active lifestyle.  

Ms Bosevski  

K-2M loved having their grandparents come visit them. They were able to present their 

visitors with cake and a lovely poem they had created earlier. Whilst here they showed 

off their artwork, reading skills and challenged them to a game.  

Throughout Term 4 teaching staff are going to be preparing for 2018 by getting to know 

the new National Learning Progressions. As Goulburn South Public School is an              

Early Action for Success setting, staff will use these progressions to compliment the        

syllabus while also using specific software to track and monitor each student. Teachers 

at Goulburn South are in an excellent position for the coming changes due to expertise 

around individual student monitoring procedures.   



Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 
 

Class of the Week  Week 3  

Week 4  

4C 

2O 

Student of the Week Hume       Week 3 

Hume       Week 4                                     

Riley  

Catherine  

 Meehan   Week 3 

Meehan   Week 4 

Jasmine  

Bowdi  

 Oxley       Week 3 

Oxley       Week 4  

Josh  

Nathan  

House Competition Winner Oxley       Week 3 

Hume       Week 4 
 

Citizenship Awards 

 

 

 

Level 1 

Level 7 

Level 12 

Jedd  

Riley  

Charlie  

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK 

When your child is sick there are a 

number of ways to notify the school. 

Firstly you can call the school on 

48212759 and speak to a staff mem-

ber or leave a voice message. When 

your child returns to school please 

send written advise with reason. If your 

child has been absent for 2 or more 

days it is advised to have a doctors 

certificate.    These notes are to be 

handed to the class teacher on the 

day of their return. The school can also 

be notified via the skool bag app. 

The Mad Food Science Program 

 

On Monday 23rd October students from 4C, 3/4B and K-6E attended The Mad Food   Science                

Program.  This program is run by the Belinda and Israel Smith of The Root Cause. Belinda and Israel travel 

around Australia with their two children, teaching students and parents about healthy eating,                

empowering them to make better food choices. Students participated in some fun hands on experiments 

and got to taste a delicious green smoothie. They were taught 6 key messages to take home with them:  

1. You have ONE body for LIFE  

2. Make better food choices  

3. Taste with your tongue, not your eyes 

 4. Eat more real food  

5. Eat less processed food  

6. If you eat processed food - read the ingredients first! 



Buzz from “The Beehive” 
Roster 

Mon - Trent & Erin Tues -  Trent Wed - Trent Thurs - Trent Friday– Trent  
 The canteen has re-opened Monday & Tuesday’s, however to continue to 

keep the canteen open 5 days a week more help is required. If you are 

available to help please advise the school. 

Remember to keep in touch with what is happening at school with the Skool bag App. Search 

“Goulburn South Public School” to find it. Download it  today, it’s FREE! 

Upcoming Events 

Week 4 30/10 31/10 01/11 02/11 
My Direction  

Prep 

9.30-12.30 

Music Bus—

Parents Info 

8.50am—9.20am 

Buzz Play 

03/11 

 

 

 
Gymnastics 

Week 5 06/11 07/11 08/11 09/11Kindy     

Orientation 9.30 - 

10.30am 

10/11Stage 2 

Zoo Excursion 

 

Gymnastics 

Week 6 13/11 14/11 Regional 

performing     

ensemble 

15/11 16/11 Vintage 

Car Visit 10.45am 

Kindy Orientation 

2.10—3.22pm 

17/11 

Week 7 20/11 21/11 22/11 P&C    

Meeting 3.30pm 

23/11 24/11 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

P & C News 
 

The P & C are holding a BBQ at Bunning Goulburn on Saturday 11th November to help 

raise funds for the school. Volunteers are desperately needed on this day. If you have 

some spare time, please advise the school of your availability. 

 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 
 

The P & C are seeking donations for the Christmas Hamper that will be raffled at the end 

of term, items such as bon bons, non perishable items, toys etc... can be handed into the 

office.  


